
Quarry Park News
Spring 2023

Dog Owners

The sun is shining and the snow is melting which means spring 
is in the air!  It also means it’s time to give your yard a little TLC.  

Here is a checklist to tackle your yard clean up. 
•	 Clean up leaves & trash from the grass
•	 Pressure wash driveway, porches & sidewalks
•	 Pull weeds in the garden beds
•	 Add / replace soil & mulch
•	 Fertilize your grass
•	 Prune dead branches from trees and bushes
•	 Clean your BBQ grills
•	 Clean gutters and water features
•	 Give your lawnmower a tune up

Spring Yard Clean - Up 

Just a friendly reminder to all our Quarry Park dog owners that 
Quarry Park is not an off-leash area and dogs are required to be on 
leash at all times.  The Sue Higgins off-leash park is only a short walk 
north of  Quarry Park across the Carburn Park pedestrian bridge.  
We also kindly ask that you always pick up after your dog and put 
your bags in the trash to help keep our beautiful community clean. 



Race for Pace 

Suit up and get ready for Race for Pace! For over a decade, heroes across Calgary have laced up and embraced 
their inner hero in support of  Pacekids Programs. This superhero-themed fun run and walk is a family-friendly 
morning filled with exciting activities, great prizing and awards, and sensory friendly spaces. All proceeds 
raised will directly support Pacekids and provide critical programs and services to over 600 children and 
families this year.  Pacekids empowers children with disabilities and diverse needs through excellence in 
therapy, education, and play. 

Saturday, June 17, 2023
9:00am – Noon

Remington Development Corporation parking lot
(200 Quarry Park Blvd SE)



Spring Clean - Up Street Sweeping 

Reminders

The 2022 Spring Clean-up will begin mid April and runs until 
July.  Street sweeping is done throughout the week from 8:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. on residential streets, and in the evenings or overnight 
on major routes.  You can find the street sweeping schedule at 
www.calgary.ca/sweep.  

Watch for the street cleaning signs that will be placed around the 
community, indicating when your street is scheduled for sweeping 
and when the parking ban will be in effect.  Any vehicle that has 
not been removed from the street during the times indicated on 
the sign is subject to ticketing. If street sweeping falls on garbage 
pickup day, place your garbage bins on the sidewalk or grass 
boulevard next to  the curb when sweeping is scheduled. 

The   City   has  launched  a street sweeping alert service.  Sign up 
for e-mail and/or text alerts and never miss another sweeping day 
again.  You  can register multiple addresses via The City’s myID 
program. Visit https://roadnotifications.calgary.ca to receive your 
notifications.                                                  

Quarry Park Land Owners’ Association fees are now due.  For 
convenient on-line payments visit the Quarry Park Land Owners’ 
Association website at http://qplandowners.ca, and follow the 
link at the bottom of  the home page.  While you’re there, be sure 
to check out the updated FAQ page that explains what the Quarry 
Park Land Owners’ Association (QPLOA) is and what your fees 
cover.  

Weekly green cart pick-ups 
return the last week of  April.  

Check your schedule at 
calgary.ca/collection and 
sign up for reminders. 

It’s National Pet Day on April 11! 
 

Give your furry, feathery or scaly friends a little extra 
love on this day.  Don’t have a pet?  How about helping 
a shelter animal in need instead.  



Calling all Quarry Park kids! 
 

Colour the sheet below and submit by April 17 for your chance to win a prize!  
Email to: quarryparkloa@remingtoncorp.com   Contest is open to kids aged 2-10.  

 Colouring Contest

HAPPY
SPRING

Name:______________________________________

Age:__________________

Email or Phone:__________________________________________________________



 Quarry Park Homes

Crystal Creek Homes continues to make progress with the sale and construction of  their estate homes along 
the river. Stop by and see the newly opened Showhome at 645 Quarry Way SE.  

Showhome hours are: 
Monday - Thursday 2-8:00pm & Saturday, Sunday & Holidays 12-5:00pm

The deVille project continues to be a huge success with Tower 3 continuing to welcome new residents. 
The majority of  the third tower is now leased, making deVille home to over 330 residents.  

All suites are projected to be fully leased this spring. 

We are excited to welcome our new Quarry Park residents to the community! 


